
 

 

Update: Missing Alzheimer’s Patient Located 

December 5, 2019 

 
Isabel Espinoza was located early this morning and is back with her family. The Washington County 

Sheriff’s Office would like to thank the public for their help. 

 

 

Deputies Need Helping Locating 69-Year-Old Alzheimer’s Patient 

December 4, 2019 

 

Washington County Sheriff’s Office deputies are asking for the 

public’s help in finding 69-year-old Isabel Espinoza. Ms. 

Espinoza was last seen today, December 4, 2019, around 2 

p.m. near SW 198th Ave. and SW Alexander Street in the 

community of Aloha. She has Alzheimer's and may have 

trouble getting home.  

Ms. Espinoza was last seen wearing a black shirt, blue jeans, 

a black stocking cap, and a black scarf. She is five feet tall 

and weighs approximately 150 pounds. If you know the 

whereabouts of Ms. Espinoza’s or have seen her today, 

please call 503-629-0111. 


